
Heatherwood 

5th Grade Family Night 
Wednesday, March 22, 2023 

6:00 pm — 7:30 pm 

Please join us at our open-house style event which will  

provide families with the opportunity to:  

• Explore instructional programs and activities 

• Purchase Heatherwood spirit wear 

• Enjoy student musical performances  

• Self-guided tour of the school 

• Hear about elective programs offered 

Please plan on attending 

one of our administrator 

lead presentations at  

6:00pm or 7:00pm  

in the lower gym 


